Subject: FW: NLH - Amended GRA - To Parties - Grant Thornton Expert Report - Extension for the
Filing of RFls

From: Sara Kean

Sent: June 15, 2015 12:09 PM

To: NL Public Utilities Board; Maureen Greene

Subject: NLH - Amended GRA - To Parties - Grant Thornton Expert Report - Extension for the Filing of RFIs

Dear Sirs/Madams:

The Island Industrial Customers Group has requested an extension to Wednesday, June 17, 2015 for the filing of RFls on
Grant Thornton’s Expert Report in the above-noted matter. The Board would like to advise that it has granted this
extension to all parties filing RFls.

Regards,

Sara Kean

Assistant Board Secretary and Records Administrator
Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities

P.O. Box 21040, St. John's, NL A1A 5B2





